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Andrea Gyger

From: Treasurer@LPColorado.org 

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 6:58 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Written comments - bingo rulemaking hearing 6/16/2014

Good Morning, 
 
Please use the opportunity of these upcoming changes to the bingo rules to simplify reporting 
requirements.  Currently the Games Manager is required to file reports (on pain of $50/day 
fines) for his entire term.  These reports have to be filed even if no games are being 
conducted.  Because of the amount of reporting required, many smaller groups are ignoring the 
Bingo and Raffle rules entirely. 
 
Please reduce and simplify the reporting burden by not requiring reports when there is no 
activity. 
 
- Mike Spalding 
Games Manager 
Libertarian Party of Colorado 




